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January 16, 2020 

 

Dr. Jennifer Groman: 

I am writing to thank you for volunteering to help line up graduates (specifically those graduate 
students from the College of  Education) at each of  the last five Ashland University 
commencement ceremonies.  As one of  the graduation marshals the last few years, I have 
recruited faculty members to help with lining up the graduates and have appreciated your 
prompt, positive responses when I have asked if  you would be willing to serve in this capacity.   

Sincerely, 

Dr. Christopher N. Swanson 
Professor of  Mathematics 
Chair, Department of  Mathematics and Computer Science 
E-mail:  cswanson@ashland.edu 
Phone:  419-289-5264 
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